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20.5.20
Dear Parent/Carer,
It looks like this year’s P7 Transition may be very different to previous years, so I wanted to get in touch to share some information about what we have planned.
A video of staff from CDHS introducing themselves has been sent out to primary headteachers along with our ‘Moving on Up’ booklet so you will hopefully have received these.  The booklet will remind your child about some of the information they were given during our primary visits and gives some more details that may be useful.
Our school website is a great source of information and is also where you will find our school handbook.  You can find us at www.cdhs.info.  We also have a school Facebook page that you can visit.
Our induction days in June are likely to be virtual ones and our plan is to make up Microsoft Teams for new S1 Register Classes where your child can get to ‘meet’ new class mates and try some of the activities that will be provided by staff at CDHS.  More information about this will follow soon.
Behind the scenes, our confidential information is being updated and shared with staff which will allow your child’s new teachers at the high school to support their needs in class.
CDHS Uniform is as follows:
Black trousers/skirt
White shirt/polo shirt
House Tie
Black cardigan/jumper or completely black hooded top
Black shoes/completely black trainers
Your child will be given a House Tie as a leaving present from our associated primary schools (CDPS, Crossmichael, Gelston, Hardgate, Lochrutton and Springholm) and can be purchased from the CDHS office for £4.50.
In the meantime, if you have any questions, please feel free to contact me via email gw07cookalison@glow.sch.uk.
Yours sincerely,
Alison Cook
Depute Headteacher


